
Appearance Policy 
 
 
A number of parents and students have asked for clarification of our Appearance Policy, 
which states the following: 
 
 
 
APPEARANCE POLICY  
 
Students at the school may wear what they wish, but are expected to dress appropriately 
for an educational environment. Students should not dress in a manner likely to offend 
public decency, or wear clothing which prevents or interferes with identification through 
recognition of the whole face for security and safeguarding purposes or communication and 
learning. These rules also apply to those sitting examinations. If a student’s clothing is in 
breach of this policy, the student will be required to change.  
 
 
The Appearance Code provides guidance for parents and students about clothing that is 
inappropriate for school. 
 

 

 


